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THE CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING AGENT 

  

 
Post Office Box 2451                Phone (386) 671-8080 
Daytona Beach, Florida 32115-2451  Fax     (386) 671-8085 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:    October 30, 2018 
 

PROJECT:    ITB 19083 
 WILLIAMSON BLVD. - DUNN AVE TO MASON AVE, RECLAIMED 

WATER IMPROVEMENTS  

 
OPENING DATE:  NOVEMBER 13, 2018 
 

This addendum is hereby incorporated into the Bid Documents for the project 
referenced above.  The following items are clarifications, corrections, additions, 
deletions and/or revisions to and shall take precedence over the original documents.  
Additions are indicated by underlining, deletions are indicated by strikethrough. 
 
 
1. Engineer’s estimate Order of Magnitude $1-1.5 million. 
 
2. Answers to Bidders’ written questions: 
 

Q1:  Concerning Bid Item #2, we would like to request your review and approval 
of Fusible Polyvinyl Chloride (PVC) pipe as an “equal” or “deductive alternate” to 
the specified HDPE pipe for the horizontal directional drill sections of this project. 

A1:  Fusible PVC pipe as a substitute to the specified HDPE is not approved as 
an equal or alternative on this project. PVC pipe is much thinner than HDPE thus 
has less tolerance for damage during installation.  
 

Q2:  The Williamson Blvd-Dunn Ave to Mason Ave Reclaim Water Improvement 
project bids 11/13 calls for HDPE for the directional bore portion of this project. I 
am writing today to see if Certa-Lok restrained joint PVC pipe is an acceptable 
alternative to HDPE for this project.  I have been asked by multiple water works 
distributors to quote Certa-Lok in lieu of HDPE due to the long lead times and 
availability of this product, especially for large diameter pipe. 

A2:    Certa-Lok restrained joint PVC pipe is not approved as an alternative to 
HDPE for this project.  PVC pipe is much thinner than HDPE thus has less 
tolerance for damage during installation.   
 

Q3: Since vary large diameter projects (18” and greater) that are available to bid 
are rare, I would like to request that you reduce the Minimum Qualifications for 
Utilities Construction by Open Cut to: 
“Successful completion of at least five (5) projects for pipe “greater than or equal 
to 16-inches in diameter using open cut construction.” 
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A3: "The minimum experience for open cut construction remains as stated in the 
bid documents. We will not reducing the required experience." 
 

3. All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 

The Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum in Section 7 of the Bid 
Proposal Form. 

 
 

The City of Daytona Beach 
 
Joanne Flick 
>Purchasing Agent>Buyer 
 

 

 

Remember to register with the City of Daytona Beach at www.vendorregistry.com  to 
be notified of bid opportunities with the City.  As of 9-30-18 we are no longer using the 

old system. 
 

http://www.vendorregistry.com/

